NOTICE OF
COMMUNITY WORKSHOPS & RELEASE OF DRAFT
GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN (GSP)

Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency and Standing Advisory
Committee Joint Meeting and Community Workshops
Wednesday, May 1, 2019 in New Cuyama, CA

Draft GSP available April 22 for Public Review and Comment.
Public Comments Accepted Monday, April 22 to Wednesday, May 22

On Wednesday, May 1, 2019, a joint meeting of the Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (CBGSA)
Board and Standing Advisory Committee will be held at 3:00 pm at the Cuyama Valley Family Resource Center,
located at 4689 CA-166, New Cuyama, CA 93254. The agenda and meeting materials for this meeting will
available at http://cuyamabasin.org 72 hours before the meeting.

Following the CBGSA Board meeting, the CBGSA will host English and Spanish language community workshops
from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm at the New Cuyama High School Cafeteria (English language) and a nearby classroom
(Spanish language), at 4500 CA Highway 166, New Cuyama, CA. The workshops will include a presentation and
discussion about the Draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP). Public comments on the Draft GSP are
encouraged at the workshops.

Where can | review a copy of the Draft GSP?

1. Online at www.cuyamabasin.org

2. Spanish language version of the Executive Summary of the draft GSP will be posted online at
www.cuyamabasin.org and a reference hardcopy, courtesy of the Family Resource Center (FRC), will be
available for review at the FRC, 4689 CA-166 b, New Cuyama, CA 93254. Hours are: Mon-Fri, 9 am to 3:45
pm, phone: 661-766-2369.

How can | comment on the Draft GSP?

1. Written comments, in English and Spanish, by email to tblakslee@hgcpm.com

2. Written comments, in English and Spanish, mailed to Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency,
4900 California Ave, Tower B, 2nd Floor, Bakersfield, CA 93309.

3. Both written and oral comments, in English and in Spanish, will be accepted at the May 1 Community
Workshop.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need disability-related modifications or accommodations, including auxiliary
aids or services, to participate in these workshops, please contact Taylor Blakeslee at (661) 477-3385 by 4:00 p.m. on the Friday prior to
the workshops.



